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December 2,2010 

Re:	 DT 10-211, Petition of the North American Numbering Plan Administrator for 
Relief ofthe 603 Numbering Plan Area 

To the Parties: 

On November 30, 2010, Staff and the parties submitted a recommendation regarding the 
above- referenced matter. In the recommendation, Staff requested that the technical 
session initially scheduled for December 17,2010 be rescheduled to a later date due to 
Staff conflicts. 

Accordingly, the technical session is rescheduled to December 21,2010 at 1:30 p.m. 

Sincerely, 

Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director 


